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As a statutory requirement we must offer indoor and outdoor provision in all 

weather conditions. Staff have worked really hard to develop the outdoor grounds 

and the children are thoroughly enjoying working and exploring outdoors. Please 

ensure that your child comes to school every day with a jumper or cardigan and a 

coat. School provides waterproofs but it is essential they come to school each day 

with a warm coat. Please remember to name all your child’s uniform.   

Dates for your Diary: 

Friday 23rd October - Break Up 

Friday 13th November - Children in Need - Children can come dressed as a Superhero.  

Friday 20th November PM - RWI Pupil and Parent Workshop (details to follow) 

Tuesday 8th December – Christmas Craft Day (times to be sent out after half term) 

Friday 11th December - Christmas Fair 2pm  

Week Comm. Monday 14th December - All nursery children to attend AM. There will be no PM nursery 

If your child is absent from school, please ring the school before 9.30am. Schools Tel number: 
01388 602885. As a last resort, if you need to either bring your child into school late or collect 
your child early due to a medical appointment, evidence must be supplied. No evidence will   

result in an unauthorised mark.  

The Early Years Team would like to thank all the parents/carers for their continued support of 

school fund. School fund is a donation we ask from all children of 50p each week to go        to-

wards the cost of snack and baking we offer our children. Children thoroughly enjoy baking and 

we really hope the continued support from parents to allow us to continually offer these oppor-

tunities to all children within the unit.   

Thank you to all the parents that came   

into school last week for our Harvest Con-

cert. I am sure you will agree the children 

were absolutely amazing! It was lovely to 

see so many supportive parents there.   

The children have thoroughly enjoyed the   

topic of The Little Red Hen this half term.    

After half term as we follow the children’s   

interests, the topic will change. The news-

letter in the first week back will explain more 

about our new topic.  


